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Tuesday 5th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Year 4 will be going swimming each week, at Brixton pool. The children will go each week 
until the end of the year.  Swimming is a National Curriculum subject, and a vital life skill. As 

such, all children are required to take part in the lessons. 

4B will swim on a Thursday, beginning on Thursday 14th September. They will leave school at 

10am, returning at 11:45. 

4H will swim on a Friday, beginning on Friday 15th September. They will leave school at 

1:30pm, returning at 3:15pm. 

The children will walk to and from the pool accompanied by the class teachers and 
additional adults. 

Please ensure that your child brings their full swimming kit, including a towel and a swimming 
hat.  

As the children will be walking to and from the swimming pool, they will need to have a 

warm, waterproof jacket in case of bad weather. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms. Zenia McIntosh 

Acting Head of School 
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